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30/01/2023  12:47:382022/4725/P INT Lliana Hello we are currently in a very friendly discussion with our neighbours at 14 as to whether their planned side 

dormer will block sunlight to our garden at no.16 in the summer months. Their architects are investigating and 

so pending investigations we may want to implement a BRE - we are working this all out with the applicants 

however I just wanted to make a note that this discussion was ongoinb before the comments closed. With our 

thanks, no.16
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